
 

Northern Sydney and Beaches Hockey Association 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 

All Affiliated Entities and Life Members within 
Northern Sydney and Beaches Hockey Association  

are invited to attend the Annual General Meeting on  
Monday, 28 November 2022 at 7.00pm 

  
Online using Avaya Spaces (link will be forthcoming) or in person at Forestville RSL, 22 

Melwood Ave, Forestville 
 

Each Affiliated Entity is required to nominate a Delegate (Individual Member) to represent the 
Affiliated Entity at the Annual General Meeting who is eligible for voting.  
 
For the purposes of the annual general meeting, the number of votes conferred to each Affiliated 
Entity for 2022 shall be as follows:  
 
Manly Warringah Hockey Club = 3 votes  
Gordon North Sydney = 3 votes  
Mosman Hockey Club = 3 votes  
UTS Hockey Club = 3 votes  
Warringah Hockey Association * = 2 votes  
Mirrabooka Hockey Club = 1 vote  
Hornsby Hockey Club = 1 vote  
 
* WHA represents Avalon, Seaforth, Terrey Hills and WGHS hockey clubs  
 
Please complete the Delegate Nomination form and return it to the Secretary prior to the AGM.  
 
All individual Members are more than welcome to attend the AGM. Should you wish to attend 
physically or electronically, please register HERE. Closer to the event we will advise all attendees 
of the electronic meeting ID and password.  
 
Issued by: Sarah Gibbons, Secretary, Northern Sydney and Beaches Hockey Association 
(secretary@nsbhockey.com.au)  
 
Date: 28 October 2022 

https://www.nsbhockey.com.au/events/163082/
mailto:secretary@nsbhockey.com.au

